
Email From Blackwell 
From: Yanarella, Ernest J  
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2004 9:59 AM  
To: Scott, Rebecca M  
Subject: FW: Academic Council for the Medical Center 

 

From: Blackwell, Jeannine  
Sent: Tuesday, November 09, 2004 3:19 PM  
To: Yanarella, Ernest J  
Subject: FW: Academic Council for the Medical Center 

Hi Ernie, 

Here is the paragraph, with Dave's acknowledgement. 

Dr. Jeannine Blackwell  
Jeannine Blackwell, Dean  
The Graduate School  
University of Kentucky, Lexington, KY 40506-0027  
859-257-1759  
blackwell@uky.edu 

 

From: Watt, David  
Sent: Friday, October 29, 2004 5:20 PM  
To: Blackwell, Jeannine  
Subject: RE: Academic Council for the Medical Center 

Jeannine: This is a perfectly reasonable idea. Dave 

 

From: Blackwell, Jeannine  
Sent: Friday, October 29, 2004 2:23 PM  
To: Watt, David  
Subject: RE: Academic Council for the Medical Center 

Hi Dave, 

mailto:blackwell@uky.edu


One other thing occurred to me to include in the breakup of the medical area council. 
There should be some mechanism for bringing representatives of all the medical 
colleges together, should an issue arise that effects them all. 

We could include a statement that ... 

An ad hoc meeting of all members or representatives of the medical college councils 
can be called by a majority vote of any of those councils. This ad hoc body may 
decide to vote on a recommendation on any such issue or proposal, and this 
recommendation will be forwarded to the Senate Council. The medical college 
council which calls for the meeting is in charge of convening the meeting, keeping 
minutes, and forwarding recommendations. 

Dr. Jeannine Blackwell  
Jeannine Blackwell, Dean  
The Graduate School  
University of Kentucky, Lexington, KY 40506-0027  
859-257-1759  
blackwell@uky.edu 

 

From: Watt, David  
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2004 11:07 AM  
To: Blackwell, Jeannine  
Cc: Nietzel, Michael; Yanarella, Ernest J  
Subject: Academic Council for the Medical Center 

Jeannine: It was good talking with you this morning. I have taken your suggestions 
and included them in the attached, draft memorandum. I will share this with Mike and 
Ernie to get their input. Dave 
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